Lincoln Public
Schools
MARCHING BAND

Your Invitation to the
40th Annual Lincoln Public Schools
Marching Band Invitational

WHAT: 40th Annual Lincoln Public Schools Marching Band Invitational
WHEN: Saturday, October 17, 2020 11:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. (1 week before NSBA)
WHERE: Seacrest Field (“A” Street at 70th Street) Lincoln, Nebraska

PERFORMANCE REQUIREMENTS: 15 minutes for field presentation. This includes getting on
and off the field. Warm-up time and warm-up field provided for each band.

ADJUDICATION: NSBA six judge format plus color guard judge and percussion judge.

AWARDS: All bands will be adjudicated, rated and awarded trophies for division rating.
Percussion and color guard will be adjudicated with tape comments and individual point
scores. An Outstanding Color Guard and Percussion trophy will be given to the guard or
drumline with the highest point score.

FEE: $180 per band, checks payable to: Lincoln Public Schools
Deadline for entries:
Deadline is September 11 OR until performance slots are completely full.

If you are interested in participating, complete this online form and submit your entry fee.
This is a great marching festival with a rich history. This is also a great opportunity for your band to receive

feedback and awards prior to the NSBA State Marching Contest.

Any questions call, 402-436-1631 or Inielse2@lps.org
Dr. Lance D. Nielsen
LPS Supervisor of Music
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The Lincoln Public School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, religion, sex, marital status, sexual orientation, disability, age,
pregnancy, childbirth or related medical condition, genetic information, citizenship status or economic status in its programs, activities and employment.
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